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Dear Kent,

For as long as I have known you, you have shown mastery in the area of music direction
with the ability to make others feel at home.

The night in January when we performed The Love Song was such a night. Without
really knowing the song, you made it your own and played it to an audience that felt very
at home after your solo. As you read these words, many others are listening to your solo
as well as to Freddy’s solo. You folks were great. Thanks so much for being so good at
what you do and for doing it so kindly.

I am on my way to yet another excursion of joy on the road, but I just wanted to get some
comps to my peeps at Mile Hi. I have enclosed two copies for each of you, two for Dr.
Roger and one for the bookstore, in case they would like to carry it.

This CD sells very well. Yourself, Freddy, Susan, Mike, Jennifer, Thom, Nathan and the
crew have a lot to do with why people love it so much.

With gra_titude and mucho respect,
Rickie Byars Beckwith

P.S. I sent two a piece to all the names mentioned above. If you need more, feel free to let
me know. All the best.



